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30 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

New Three-Week Menu 

We are going to trial a three weekly menu when we return after the Easter break.  Children will still be 
eating in classes, and not the school hall.  The food on the new menus may not prove suitable for this 
arrangement and we may have to revert back to different menus which follow the format to the one which 
is currently provided. 

Whilst these new menus offer more choice, they are also a lot messier and harder to use a knife and fork 
as they will still be served in compostable boxes.  We are very keen to get the children eating with a knife 
and fork as we appreciate that this is a skill some of the children are missing out on.   We want the children 
to be able to get outside and enjoy the fresh air and have a run around, not to be stuck inside whilst their 
lunchtime supervisory assistant is cleaning tables and picking food up off the floor.  We will be keeping a 
close eye on the situation and will review the arrangements as necessary. 

Please click on the links below to access the weekly menus.    We will be on Week 1 when we return after 
Easter. 

Menu:  Week 1; Menu:  Week 2 and Menu:  Week 3 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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